
Wednesday September 27 

Woodley Park News 

Klingle Valley Trail will be closed for repairs on Thursday September 28 from 7 am to 
7 pm. 

WMATA is proposing to change the route of the 96 bus. At present, it terminates at the 
Tenleytown Metro. The proposal has it stopping at Newark St, near Cathedral 
Commons. You can see details of the proposal here. CM Cheh opposes the change, 
and you read her letter here. If you want to let WMATA know what you think of this idea, 
go to its website, scroll down almost to the bottom and click on "survey online," and do it 
by 9 am next Monday, October 2. 

MPD2D will hold a community movie night to watch the animated film "Zootopia". 
They will provide hot dogs, drinks, popcorn, nachos and other snacks. Friday October 6, 
6:30 pm (doors, 5:30). Space is limited. RSVPs required by email. 

WPCA's fall meeting featuring Scott Einberger discussing his book, A History of Rock 
Creek Park: Wilderness and Washington, DC. Wednesday November 1, 7:30 pm at 
Stanford. The meeting will also include elections of WPCA officers and other Executive 
Committee members. 

Calendar 

Tuesday October 3, 7:30 pm. WPCA Executive Committee meeting at Stanford. The 
agenda should be on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome. 

John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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